



2 1 JUL 2017

Jeanne-Marie van Dolleweerd

fyi-request-6047-b72a6ef5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Jeanne-Marie

Thank you for your email of 23 June 2017 to the Ministry of Education requesting the following information:

all information held by the Ministry of Education relating to the Matipo Primary School Board of Trustees. Please note that I am not interested in information held by Matipo Primary school or by the Matipo Primary School Board of Trustees but specifically information held by the Ministry of Education.

On 4 July 2017, we contacted you to seek a refinement to your request as it was very broad in scope. Unfortunately we have not had a response from you.

As such, I am refusing your initial request under section 18(f) of the Official Information Act as the responding to your request cannot be made available without substantial collation or research.

If you would like to resubmit a refined request, please contact me at <a href="mailto:Steve.Groom@education.govt.nz">Steve.Groom@education.govt.nz</a>. We are happy to consider a further request.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do this by writing to <a href="mailto:info@ombudsman.parliament.nz">info@ombudsman.parliament.nz</a> or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Steve Groom

Group Manager

**Government, Executive and Ministerial Services**